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The ESSN Education for All Conference will be held on April 30th 2018.
[image: ]
All bookings can be completed at the PLIS website:
[bookmark: _GoBack]https://plis.det.wa.edu.au/homepage.aspx

ESSN Conference Refund Policy:
The ESSN accounts are managed by Coolbellup Learning Centre - If you require a refund on Conference ticket purchases/s please contact Pauline Winrow ESSN Network Principal and Principal of Coolbellup Learning Centre on 
93377343
Pauline.Winrow@education.wa.edu.au
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